
NOTICE OF CASE ACTION
IM-33MCC (S1, S2, S3, S4, S5, S6, S7, S8)

PURPOSE: A system generated official written notice of
termination or change in healthcare coverage, the reasons for
such action and appeal rights.  

NUMBER OF COPIES AND DISPOSITION: The only copy is mailed to the
recipient.

IM-33MCC(S1)  Notice of Case Action sent to EWHS recipient whose
24 month eligibility ended and eligibility was not found
elsewhere as a result of the ex-parte or pre-closing review.

IM-33MCC(S2)  Notice of Case Action sent to NCP recipient whose
24 month eligibility ended and eligibility was not found
elsewhere as a result of the ex-parte or pre-closing review.

IM-33MCC(S3)   Notice of Case Action sent to ETMA recipient whose
24 month eligibility ended and eligibility was not found
elsewhere as a result of the ex-parte or pre-closing review.

IM-33MCC(S4)  Notice of Case Action sent to MC+ for Pregnant
Women recipient whose postpartum ended, is not eligible for EWHS
as insured and eligibility was not found elsewhere as a result of
the ex-parte or pre-closing review.

IM-33MCC(S5)  Notice of Case Action sent to MC+ for Pregnant
Women recipient who converted to EWHS as uninsured and
eligibility was not found elsewhere as a result of the ex-parte
or pre-closing review. 

IM-33MCC(S6)  Notice of Case Action sent to TMA recipient without
children on the case whose 12 month eligibility period ended,
ineligible for ETMA as insured and no eligibility was found as a
result of the ex-parte or pre-closing review.

IM-33MCC(S7)  Notice of Case Action sent to TMA recipient with
children on the case whose 12-month eligibility period ended,
ineligible for ETMA as insured and no eligibility was found as a
result of the ex-parte or pre-closing review.

IM-33MCC(S8)  Notice of Case Action sent to TMA recipients
converted to ETMA as 12 month TMA eligibility ended and
eligibility was not found as a result of ex-parte or pre-closing
review.  

March 2001


